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445-1912 December 29, 1982

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82-77

ATTACHED POSTER

The Department has developed the attached poster to inform those persons
who were discontinued as a result of AB 799/SB2012 that they may be
eligible for other Medi-Cal programs. Please post this notice in a
conspicuous place at both the county welfare department district offices
and at the county hospitals.

If you have any questions please contact your Medi-Cal program consultants.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M. Martinez, Chief

Attachment
cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons

Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Medi-Cal Program Consultants
Peter Abbott, 8/1350



ATTENTION
ANY person discontinued 
from the Medically indigent

Program

you may be eligible for Medi-Cal
under another program. Ifyou
arc disabled 65 years ofage or
older, or arc a single or under
employed parent, you may wish
to re apply for Medi-Cal benefits




